ASPRS
Data Preservation and Archiving Committee (DPAC)

9 April 2015


Attendees:	Lluis Colomer, Jeff Young, David Day, Bill Teng, Bob Pope, John Faundeen


John Faundeen stated the meeting by relaying that we have seven suggested names so far for the aerial portal.  The include:
	· ASPRS Aerial Metadata Portal
· ASPRS Aerial Data Catalog
· Birdseye View
· Birdseye Archive Portal (BAP)
· ADAP (ASPRC DPAC Aerial Portal)
· ASPRS Aerial Access (A3 "A Cubed")
· Photography Available for Unexpected Locations (P.A.U.L.)



Hopefully, the ASPRS membership will submit more over the next month or so.

DPAC was successful in getting a session approved at the May 2015 Forum.  We will present the aerial portal vision and work on Wednesday, May 6th from 11:00 to 12:30.  The session now also includes a talk on the ASPRS Manual of Remote Sensing (MRS) chapter 6 so we will need to be conscious of time management.  The session outline is:

Moderator: Jeff Young, LizardTech (Introductions 5 min)
 
Speaker No. 1 - Portal Background (John Faundeen, USGS) 5 min
Speaker No. 2 - Development Process (David Day, Keystone Aerial Surveys) 15 min
Speaker No. 3 - Target Providers (Bill Teng, NASA) 15 min
Speaker No. 4 - Demonstration: Adding New Aerial Records (Bob Pope, Waterstone 
		Environmental) 15 min
Speaker No. 5- User Benefits and Future Plans (John Faundeen, USGS) 5 min
Speaker No. 6 - ASPRS Manual of Remote Sensing v.4 (George Percivall & John Faundeen)  
[bookmark: _GoBack]15 min

Questions 15 min

As reported last month the DPAC meeting at the Forum is scheduled for Monday, 4 May from 11:30 to 12:30.  Jeff Young will support an Internet connection again so parties not able to come to the Forum can still connect to the DPAC meeting.  


Much of the meeting centered on the status of the portal move from the development location at Keystone Aerial Surveys to the ASPRS site maintained by @Genius contractor.  Good strides have been made, but we are approximately two months behind where we hoped to be.  David Day has spent a considerable amount of time getting up to speed with the environment used at the contract site.  He is now comfortable with the back end operations and plans to work more on the front end in the next week.  Relatedly, Bob Pope is planning on sending to David approximately 100 records for loading.  David has 8 loaded so far and has another 15 to 20 of his records to add yet.  Bill Teng may also have some records for loading so in total; we may have over 100 to show at the Forum.  David is doing all the loads manually, which is a discussion point as that scenario is not sustainable.  

Next DPAC Meeting is scheduled for 4 May 2015 at 11:30 ET.   This will replace our May 14th meeting.
